
S P E C I A L E V E N T

Wayne County Community College District’s
Michigan Institute for Public Safety Education

(MIPSE)
Provides Training for SWAT Teams

Wayne County Community College District’s Michigan Institute for
Public Safety Education provides tactical law enforcement training for
SWATTeams. Because SWAT must perform high-risk operations that
fall outside of the abilities of regular officers, it is important that they
continuously work and train at the highest level possible to remain on
the cutting edge. MIPSE provides state of the art equipment for the
best training in the state of Michigan.


